
School Board Meeting:     February 27, 2012 
 
Subject:       Class Size Report 

 
Presenter:       Anita Underberg 
 
 

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 
 
None 
 

 
DESCRIPTION: 
 

Class sizes have remained very stable since the October 2011 report.  

 
   October January 
Elementary  24.87  24.62 
Middle School 29.42   29.15 
High School  30.61  29.22 

 
Enrollment has declined slightly with 17 less students at the elementary level and 
33 less at the high school level since October 1st. 
 

 
 

 


